
January 2021 | MB-376                                                                    JAE Electronics, Inc.                                                                                    1/1 

 

  Marketing Bulletin 
JAE Electronics, Inc.  ·  142 Technology Drive #100 Irvine, CA 92618  ·  Ph. (949) 753-2600  ·  Fax (949) 753-2699  ·  www.jae.com 

 
Part Change Notice New Mold Die for M120-55780 

 
 

JAE will start using an additional mold die in April 2021 for production of the part M120-55780.  The 
mold design and manufacturing location will not change.     
 
There will be no changes to process, form, fit or function.  

 
Applicable Part Number: M120-55780 
Part Description: MX23A Series dummy plug for unused cavities 

 
For existing customers who require any special documentation such as PPAP, please contact your 
JAE account representative by February 5, 2021.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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